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Mr. John  Moorman
Decatur Public Library
247 E.  North St.
Decatur, IL   62523

Dear Mr.  Moorman:

We want to thank the library for the use of the auditorium for the March 2nd SCOF`E seminar.
There were 43 registered  participants and  an  additional  10 SCOPIE members.   This  is the
largest  enrollment  I  can  remember  for  any  SCOPIE  sponsored  and  organized  event  in
Decatur.

Evaluation sheets filled out by the registrants overwhelmingly expressed satisfaction with the
library  facilities.    I  want  to  particularly  note  the  generous  help  provided  by  Mr.  Merrick.
Although officially a registrant, he pitched in and helped make the seminar a success.   On
behalf of the seminar committee and the SCOPIE membership,  I want to express our great
appreciation of your participation in this seminar.

Very Truly Yours,

7T8- @-
Tom Protzman
Committee Chair


